
 

 

22ND JULY TO 25TH JULY 2025 
PARIS INTERNATIONAL TEAM 
CHAMPIONSHIPS 

CALL FOR ENTRIES 

SGUSA has been invited to send 2 teams of 4 Seniors each to 

participate in the Paris International Championships by the 

Association des Seniors Golfeurs de France in Paris in 2025.The 

closing date for entries will be the 29th January 2025.We are 

confirming costs and will get the information to you before mid-

January. 

Information regarding events, accommodations and logistics will be 

circulated to members as soon as received from ASSGF. 

Four days of Gross and Net strokeplay on this magnificent course 

with the first day being a team practice day. 

 

Contact Frank the 

SGUSA Secretary at 

sgusa@mwebbiz.co.za  

____ 

View the various tour 

brochures in the 

SGUSA website under 

tours tab. 

____ 

4 games at the 

famous Golf de Saint-

Germain Club in 

Paris, the home of 

many French Opens  

 

THE SELECTION OF THE 

TEAMS WILL BE DONE 

BEFORE THE END OF 

JANUARY 2025 

 


